
 
 
 

Notice of Public Hearing of the Amherst County Board of Supervisors  
 

The Amherst County Board of Supervisors will conduct a public hearing during its regular meeting 
commencing at 7:00 P.M. on Tuesday, February 18, 2020, at the Amherst County Administration 
Building, Public Meeting Room, 153 Washington Street, Amherst, Virginia, 24521, to consider 
acceptance of the following surplus property from the School division and transfer to the Virginia 
Department of Transportation: 
 

Tax Map Parcel No. 148-A-65, consisting of a piece of frontage (9,500 square 
feet) and an easement for the Amherst County Service Authority (ACSA) (2,000 
square feet) where the Monelison Middle School property fronts on Trojan Road 
as part of the Rt. 682 improvement project.  
 

The proposed document is available for review Monday through Friday from 8:30 A.M. to 5:00 
P.M. in the County Administrator's office at the above address. 
 
Accommodations for disabled persons may be made by calling 434-946-9400 at least three (3) 
days prior to the hearing date. 
 
Dean C. Rodgers 
Amherst County Administrator  
 
 
 
 
  


